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FULWELL JUNIOR SCHOOL

Sea Road

Fulwell

Sunderland
SR6 9EE

Tel: 0191 549 3333
Web: www.fulwelljunior.co.uk
E-Mail: Fulwell.junior@schools.sunderland.gov.uk

Head Teacher: Mr Peter Speck

Chair of Governors: Mr B Young   

______________________________________________________________

Respect Aspire Achieve – Be the best that you can be
May 2022
Dear Parents,

After school clubs summer 2
Thank you to everyone who has used our online survey to express an interest in our afterschool provision.  The survey is now closed and no further expressions of interest will be accepted.  

You will already be aware that the following clubs will continue next half term, if your child currently has a place in one of these clubs they are automatically guaranteed a place after half term;

· Year 3 Dance (Monday)

· Year 6 Book Club (Tuesday)

· Gardening Club (Tuesday)
· Year 5 and 6 Dance Club (Tuesday)

· Blogging Club (Tuesday)

· Year 5/6 Football skills (Wednesday)

· Year 6 Cricket (Wednesday)

· Eco Club (Wednesday)

· Year 3/4 football skills (Thursday) 

· Choir (Thursday)

The following clubs were open to new members starting next half term, if your child has been allocated a place we will let you know before Friday 27th May;

· Year 3 and 4 Dance (Monday)

· Year 3 TTRS (Monday)

· Year 3/4 STEMazing (Tuesday)

· Year 6 and 5 Book Club (Tuesday)

· Year 5 and 6 Cricket (Wednesday)

· Year 3 Netball (Wednesday)
· Year 5 Cookery (Thursday)

All clubs will start the first week back to school after half term (WC:6th June) please note children do not return to school until Wednesday 8th June so all clubs which take place on Monday or Tuesday will begin the following week (WC:13th June).  

Clubs will run for 6-7 weeks with the final week being WC:11th July.  No clubs will take place during WC:18th July.  
Please note that during the week beginning 20th June several members of staff will be supporting our year 5 children at Derwent Hill.  During this week Year 3/4 Dance (Monday), Gardening club (Tuesday) and Year 3 Netball Skills (Wednesday) will be cancelled. 
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